
CITY OF LANDER  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Conditional Use Permit 

 

A public hearing will be held by the Planning Commission on Thursday, September 21, 2023, at 

6:00 pm in Lander City Hall, 240 Lincoln Street, Lander, Wyoming on a Conditional Use request 

for 390 South 1st Street, Lot 3. The request is for a conditional use permit to run a daycare at that 

location.  This request complies with the requirements of City Code 4-12-4 C.1, which allows for 

daycare as a conditionally permitted use in an R-3 residential zone.  

The public hearing affords anyone the opportunity to appear and speak for or against the Daycare 

application. Testimony may be given in person on the date of the hearing, or by written comment 

to RaJean Strube Fossen rsfossen@landerwyoming.org by close of business on September 18, 

2023.  

Additional information may be obtained by contacting RaJean Strube Fossen at City Hall 307-332-

2870 x117.  

 

Rachelle Fontaine 

City Clerk  

 

Publish Lander Journal  

Saturday, September 9, 2023. 
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